
 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Ofsted Report: July 2021 
 
It is with great pleasure and pride that I write to you and attach the official Ofsted report from our 
visit during 5th and 6th July 2021. 
 
This report reflects the immense hard work, dedication and determination of staff, students and 
parents within the Bilton Learning community, especially over the past three years. This has resulted 
in Ofsted considering this to be a ‘Good’ school. 
 
We have already begun to implement the strategies for the next phase of our journey and I am 
determined that we will be considered an ‘Outstanding’ school in due course. 
 
What a great way to start the new term and thank you to everyone who has had an input into making 
our students the best they can be! 
 
Regards 
 
 

 
 
 
Tim Chambers 
Headteacher 
Bilton School 

 

 

 



 

 


